

BROOM VALLEY COMMUNITY SCHOOL We dare to dream big

> **Head Teacher** Ms Sarah Lloyd Chair of Governors Mrs Anne Asher

Broom Valley Community School Broom Valley Road Rotherham S60 2QU

Tel 01709 828636

Fmail bvcs@rotherham.gov.uk

Website broomvalleycommunityschool.co.uk

15 January 201817

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 1

We have arranged a visit to the Yorkshire Wildlife Park on Wednesday 15th November 2017.

This is an important visit for the children as part of this term's topic. We request a voluntary contribution of £10.00 to cover the cost of the coach and the entrance fee which can be returned with the slip. In order that the visit can take place it is necessary that parental contributions are received. Unless sufficient contributions are received the visit will be cancelled.

All children must wear their school uniforms and sensible shoes as they will be walking around during the day. As all children from foundation stage to Year 2 are now entitled to Universal Free School Meals you may order a snack pack from the school kitchen – please choose one of the options below.

We will be travelling with Heaton's coaches. We will leave school at 9:30 am and return at 3:15 pm.

In order for the trip to go ahead we require parents/carers to volunteer to help with this visit – if you are interested please see the class teacher.

Yours sincerely

Sarah Hovd

Head Teacher		
Broom Valley Community School Yorkshire Wildlife Park on Wednesday 15th November 2017 - COST £10.00		
Child's Name		
Signed		Parent/Carer
I will bring my own packed lunch from home		
Please order a snack pack from the school kitchen:	Cheese	
	Tuna Mayonnaise	